
Popcorn Newsletter 9-18-25 
Sale Starts! 

The 2025 Popcorn sale starts on Friday Sept. 19 at 5pm.  

Scouts across the Northern Star Scouting service area will start their journey to earn 
their way for their Scouting adventures! Make sure all of your Scouts have the Trail’s 
End App and are ready to go and are in the correct unit.  

 

Available Storefronts for this weekend 

There are 55 shifts with 369 hours of available storefronts this weekend! Check 
out the attachment to your email for the available storefronts. To claim one, log 
into the leader portal and click on Storefront Reservations. New this year—
Trail’s End scheduled storefront weekend days with no Scouts signed up by 7pm 
on Thursdays will go back into the system. Check the leader portal Thursday 
evenings for more last minute available storefronts.  

 

Need Materials? 

Need more sales guides, check out receipts, banners ($10 each) or laminated 
sheets? All three Scout Shops (Mounds View, Base Camp and Hermantown) 
have supplies of them. Pick them up during business hours. The Snack semi will 
also have supplies as well.  

 

Popcorn reorders start 9-21 at 8pm 

Need more popcorn? Check out the reorder process info sheet that was attached to 
your 9-18 email or find it at www.buyscoutpopcorn.com.  

 

Chocolate Pretzel Update 

You should have already seen the pretzel update earlier this week with the good news 
of the pretzels have arrived early and are available for pick up before the sale starts. 
Please see the attachment on the 9-15 email with locations for pretzel pick up. Pretzels 
will also be available for reorder next week.  

 

What else? If you have other questions, please let us know!  

Bill Anderson-Horecka, Northern Star Scouting  


